
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2020 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

 

This year we are once again holding our “Spectacular” Children’s Easter Egg Raffle.  

This is for all the children in Reception to Year 6.   We are asking for donations of 

Easter Eggs to be sent via your child’s teacher from Monday 23rd March. 

 

On Friday 3rd April we will be drawing the raffle in assembly.    The school will be 

providing large eggs for the first lucky winners.   On receipt of a donation of an egg, 

your child’s name will be ticked off on a class list and they will be given a ticket to be 

entered into the raffle.  This way we will not be asking for children to buy tickets and 

everyone that donates will be a winner! 

 

Remember, you have to be in it to win it! 

 

Thank you for your support in what we hope will be an enjoyable Easter activity for all 

the children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 
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Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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